From: A Stonefish

Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2022 2:10 PM **To:** Pascual, Audrey <apascual@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: DIACAC

Good Afternoon Audrey,

Due to unforeseen circumstances, and personal obligations I need to tend ongoing. I regretfully will need to step down from this Equity, Diversity and Anti-oppression committee. I was looking forward to and hoping that I could fit in my schedule with current obligations, but I am just in a space where I will not be able to fulfill those commitments as things stand. Sorry for any inconvenience and to have wasted anyone's time along the way. I hope that one day in the future I will be able to still apply to and rejoin this committee as I see it as being so very important for the City of London.

Sincerely,

Audra Stonefish